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Teledentistry Pilot 
 
Beginning September 1st, 2025, Molina Nebraska will initiate a Teledentistry Pilot 

program to reduce Emergency Room visits for non-traumatic dental-related 

issues. All Molina Nebraska Medicaid members 18 years of age and older will have 

access to our Teledentistry program through the My Molina Dental (Nebraska) 

phone application. The Teledentists will be listed on the Molina Nebraska 

Provider Online Directory, and services will be outlined on a mailed flyer 

explaining to members what treatment options are available when dealing with 

oral pain.  

Our Teledentistry program will be available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week. Molina 

members may be prescribed antibiotics and/or non-controlled pain medications. 

The program will also assist members in setting up in-person dental appointments 

with participating Molina dentists. 

Nebraska Medicaid offers two Limited Oral Evaluations (D0140) per year that can 

only be utilized as in-office visits. As part of Molina Nebraska’s Value-Added 

Benefits, all Molina members receive two additional Limited Oral Evaluations 

(D0140). The additional two D0140s can be used for an in-office dental visit or a 

Teledentistry visit. Every member’s eligibility for Teledentistry will be verified 

prior to a Teledentistry visit. 

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please e-mail Molina Dental 

Provider Relations at MDVSProviderServices@molinahealthcare.com. 

 


